Green Top School

Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB

01405 813181 office@greentopschool.org greentopschool.co.uk

Head of School: Kelly Overson



End of year picnic Friday 21st July 12:30pm

Dear Parents / Carers

We are so excited for our family picnic on Friday! You are welcome to collect your children from 12:30pm to then join us on the KS2 field for a picnic.

Please collect children from their usual pick up points (this year's classroom doors) so staff can take a register so we know who has left with parents.

School doesn't officially close for the summer until 3pm so if you can't join us, the children will enjoy the picnic with their teachers and friends.

We will be asking the children on Wednesday if they will require a school packed lunch or if they will be bringing one, please discuss this with them or let their teacher know. This will support the kitchen in advance.

You can also email teachers and phase leaders to inform them if you will be collecting and if they require a school picnic or not:

Phase Leader email addresses

EYFS - eyfs@greentopschool.org

KS1 - ks1@greentopschool.org

Y3/4 - <u>u3-4@greentopschool.org</u>

Y5/6 - <u>y5-6@greentopschool.org</u>

The school picnic lunch will include a ham sandwich, cheese for vegetarians, fruit and a snack. Bottled water is no longer provided in school packed lunches so they would need to bring a drink with them.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

Kind regards Kelly Overson